Tenant Consent Frequently asked questions


I am starting a new NRAS tenancy, which parts of the form need to be completed?

Part A is to be completed at the point of entry by the approved participant, or an authorised agent of the approved participant (such as a tenancy manager). Part B is to be completed by the tenant(s)and signed by all adult tenants and independent minors.


On the anniversary of my NRAS tenancy, which parts of the form need to be completed?

Only Part B is to be completed by the tenant and must be signed by all adult tenants and independent minors on point of entry and every 12 months whilst the tenant/s remains in the dwelling 


My NRAS tenancy remains the same except the rent charged has changed, which parts of the form need to be completed?

Part A is to be completed when there is a change to the lease or the amount of rent charged. This can be completed by the approved participant without the tenant needing to complete Part B. The Department of Social Services (department) requires approved participants to provide the department with evidence of change in rent (such as a rent variation letter or an updated signed lease). A supporting Tenant Demographic Assessment must be entered in the NRAS portal to capture the change).


My NRAS tenancy remains the same except the household demographics have changed (e.g. a new tenant moves in or income has changed etc), which parts of the form need to be completed?

Part B is to be completed where there is a change to the household demographics. All adult tenants and independent minors (persons aged under 18 years and residing in the household but living independently, i.e. not financially dependent on an eligible tenant over the age of 18 years) are required to sign the Tenant Consent Form – signature page. Please ensure each tenant signs and completes the signature page (page 10).


When do I need to start using this version of the form?

The department is allowing an implementation period up to 30 April 2021, for approved participants and tenancy managers to adopt the new form, this means you should start using the form now for any new tenants or tenants that are due to provide an updated form. Please ensure you provide your tenancy managers with the link to the updated form. The department will not accept any tenant consent forms where the previous version of the form is signed after 30 April 2021.

